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Sl. No Date Participants Significant Outcome Online/ Offline 

Mode 

1. 26.06.2024 
(I UG) 

PTA meeting focused on creating a 

cordial relationship between parents 

and teachers and created an awareness 

on the basic college rules and 

regulations. 

It stressed on the importance of 

behaviourial pattern, discipline, 

punctuality in attendance, mobile 

usage and utility of library and 

healthy friendship among their 

college mates. 

 

 

 

Offline PTA 

Meet in the 

Auditorium 

2 10.10.2024 713 
(II UG, III 

UG & II 

PG) 

PTA meeting helped to create a 

cordial and healthy relationship 

between the parents and the teachers. 

Parents were advised to insist their 

wards to maintain regular attendance 

and were also clarified about the 

procedure of leave records to be 

maintained with the college. 

Parents were encouraged to develop a 

warm and friendly relationship with 

their wards as to enrich the students 

with the ways and means to shape 

their future. 

Offline 

PTA Meet in the 

Star Hall 

(Grade Sheet 

Distribution in 

respective 

Departments) 

3 04.04.2025 1120 

(I UG, III 

UG & I 

PG) 

Parents were encouraged to develop a 

warm and friendly relationship with 

their wards as to enrich the students 

with the ways and means to shape 

their future.  

The parents were insisted to motivate 

their children towards holistic 

development.  

The parents met their ward’s Head of 

the department and also the subject 

teachers and discussed about their 

ward’s performance, behaviour and 

other related aspects. 

Mode: Offline  

Venue: 

Respective 

Departments 

 



 The Parents Teachers Association Meeting 

for I UG, I PG and III UG was held on 4.4.2025 in 

their respective departments. The meeting helped to 

create a cordial and healthy relationship between 

the parents and the teachers. Parents were 

encouraged to develop a warm and friendly 

relationship with their wards as to enrich the 

students with the ways and means to shape their future. The parents were insisted to motivate their 

children towards holistic development. The parents met their ward’s Head of the department and 

also the subject teachers and discussed about their ward’s performance, behaviour and other related 

aspects. Then, mark statements were issued and feedbacks were collected from the parents. Nearly 

476 parents from I UG, 511 parents from III UG and 133 parents from I PG attended the meeting. 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


